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March 10, 1999 

Kelly Briegalski 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Communications 
2540 Shwnard Oak Boulevard 

ACK Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

AfA Dear Kelly: 

APP • We spoke on the phone yesterday regarding the closure ofour phone business. Paul and I have sold our 
_,..--- phones and routes and will no longer be in the phone business. CAF ­

CMU 1 Our certificate is # 5932, in the name of Lee-TelePhone Services, Inc., and we are hereby requesting 
CTR cancellation of that certificate. We have included, as discussed in our conversation, the 1999 Regulatory 
EtlG Assessment Fee for 1999 for certificate # 5932. 

L.EG , Please cancel our certificate at your earliest convenience and accept our thanks for your assistance in this 

UN matter. 
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DEPOSIT 

Lee-Tele Phone Services, Inc. 
1710 NW 111 Avenue 

Pembroke Pines, Florida 33026 
(954) 433-9539 

DATE 

March 10,1999 
D 1 04 MAR 3 s 1599 

Kelly Briegalski 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Communications 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Kelly: 

We spoke on the phone yesterday regarding the closure of our phone business. Paul and I have sold our 
phones and routes and will no longer be in the phone business. 

Our ce-tificate is # 5932, in the name of Lee-Tele Phone Services, Inc., and we are hereby requesting 
cancellation of that certificate. We have included, as discussed in our conversation, the 1999 Regulatory 
Assessment Fee for 1999 for certificate # 5932. 

Please cancel our catificate at your earliest convenience and accept our thanks for your assistance in this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

/' Paul A. Hohl 

Lkone H. Hohl 




